
 

 

 

March 13, 2019 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

The Department of Water Management (DWM) is scheduled to begin work replacing the sewer main on 

Diversey from Halsted to Burling and on Burling from Diversey to 580’ north of Diversey. This project will 

benefit the area bordered by Sheffield Avenue on the west, Wellington Avenue on the north, Clark Street on 

the east and Wrightwood Avenue on the south. 

Construction is expected to begin in early April with completion projected for late May/early June. 

When crews are working in the street on Diversey, they will have to close Diversey from Halsted to Burling 

to vehicular traffic for approximately three weeks. DWM crews will also have to reduce N. Halsted Street to 

one lane in each direction during the early portion of the work on Diversey. 

“No Parking” signs will be posted in the area between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Material and 

equipment for this project will be stored on Halsted at Diversey and on Oakdale at Burling.  

Restoration of the streets and repair of damaged parkways and sidewalks will take place immediately after 

all underground sewer main is installed.  

After the new sewer has been installed, the entire area will experience better drainage. 

Every effort will be made to expedite project completion and minimize the inconvenience to neighbors.  

Should you have any questions regarding the progress of this project, please contact Dionisios “Dan” 

Manoli in my office at (773)525-6034 or Dionisios.Manoli@cityofchicago.org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alderman Thomas Tunney 

44th Ward 

 

 

 

 


